ALFRISTON PARISH COUNCIL

The below message has come in from the office of the Police Crime Commissioner:

I’m emailing on behalf of your Police & Crime Commissioner (PCC), Katy Bourne. She’s recently launched a digital version of her ‘Talk Sussex’ engagement programme and is keen to hear from as many residents as possible about their feelings on crime and community safety.
 
This month she’s particularly looking to hear from Alfriston, Cuckmere Valley, East Dean & Friston and Seaford - so we’d be very grateful if you could share the survey with members of Alfriston Parish Council as well as your residents.
 
It takes less than five minutes to complete and will help to make sure that Sussex Police are responding to issues of importance to local people right across the county: SPCC - Talk Sussex survey (sussex-pcc.gov.uk).

Kind Regards

Victoria Rutt
Clerk and RFO
